
Hewett Primary School 

Enrolment Policy 
 
 

Hewett Primary School is a zoned site. Children living within the zoned area or 

with siblings attending the school are guaranteed a placement. Proof of 

residence for new enrolment is a DfE requirement. If spaces are available in 

the predicted class structures, enrolments will be offered to children/families 

from outside this area. In the first instance families will be asked to submit an 

Expression of Interest Form, available on our website and from the Front 

Office. They will then be put on a priority waiting list. Priority will then be 

identified based on their proximity to Hewett Primary school and the needs of 

the student. Families are advised to also submit an enrolment form to their 

local primary school where entry is secure. Applications for enrolment from 

outside of our zoned area will not be considered until late in Term 4 of the 

year prior to commencement.  

Children turning 5 on or before 30th April are able to commence in January 

that year. 

Those whose birthday is on 1st May or later will commence in January the 

following year. The transition program is organised between the school and 

local kindergartens/childcare centres during 4th term prior to starting school. 

Parents will receive detailed information regarding this as it becomes 

available. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


